The Inkerman Area Residents Association
The Tenants and idents A iation for the area t ded by Kentish Town Road,
Holmes Road, Grafton Road, Ryland Road and Prince of Wales Road
nkermanara@hotmail.com www.inkermanresidents.org.uk

please reply to 31 Alma Street London NW5 3DH (N

11 August 2014

Neil Collins

Planning Services

London Borough of Camden
Town Hall

Argyle Street

London WC1H 8ND

planning@camden.gov.uk

Dear Neil Collins

re: 225 Kentish Town Road, NW5 2JU
Planning application ref no: 2014/4455/P

We are the residents association for the area that backs on to 225 Kentish
Town Road. Our assaciation's policy, following consultations at meetings and
by email, is to support the retention of retail in the High Street and in particular
the policy with regard to core frontages.

We have seen the letter of objection sent to you by Kentish Town Road Action
and we write to support all the points made in their letter. We object to this
application, and ask to be kept informed of the officer's recommendation and
the date of any relevant committee.

Yours sincerely

Debby Hyams
Chair, IARA



